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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
February 9, 2010

Mr. Charles R. Hyatt

President

Tennessee Wastewater Services, Inc.
851 Aviation Parkway

Smyrna, TN 37167

Re:  Docket No. 08-00202 —Petition of Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc. for Approval to
Amend Its Rates and Charges.

Dear Mr. Hyatt:

To assist Staff in the review of the Company’s report on the feasibility of volumetric billing filed
on January 14, 2010, we are requesting the following additional information.

1. Please provide a list of water utilities that the letter was sent to and the Company’s
service area served by each provider.

Please provide your responses by February 22, 2010, and reference Docket No. 08-00202 on the
response. In accordance with TRA Rules, submit either (1) thirteen written copies of your
response or (2) four written copies and an electronic version,

If you have questions regarding this data request, please contact Tiffany Underwood at extension
172.

Sincerely,

Darlene Standley

Chief
Utilities Division

DataRequest 02/08/10

Telephone (615) 741-2904, Toll-Free 1-800-342-8359, Facsimile (615) 741-5015
www.state.tn.us/tra




